
Announcements 
Wednesday, August 25, 2010 

Day 5 
 

 

 

Any 2
nd

 semester Allied Health Science 2 student interested in going to a 

Health Career Awareness conference needs to see Mrs. Kuykendall by 

Friday to sign-up.  This will be limited to the 1
st
 10 students who sign 

up. 

 

If you love to read and like exploring the world of fiction, come join the 

BBC, the Black Bear Club.  The first meeting will be after school this 

Thursday, August 26 in B4, Mrs. Hanson’s Room.  We will decide on 

our first novel and serve refreshments.  Everyone is welcome! 

 

There will be a mandatory Co-op meeting this afternoon immediately 

after school in Mrs. Craggs Office.  If you attended yesterday, you do 

not need to attend this afternoon. 

 

Please dismiss the tennis team at 2:35 today. 

 

 

 

Teachers: 

 

Bus #9 is running about 20 minutes late this morning. 

 

 

Please turn in your Haywood County Foundation pledge cards to Mrs. 

Parris today.  If you pledged last year it will remain the same unless you 

want it altered. 


